
Dear Friends and Family,

It’s very hard to believe, but January 28, 2024, will mark the 5-year anniversary of  the untimely, senseless 
death of  our beloved son, brother, uncle, cousin, and friend, Jordan Radway. While our family continues to mourn 
this devastating loss, we have channeled our grief  into carrying on the loving and positive energy Jordan exuded 
in this world. Through establishing and operating Jordan’s Way Foundation, a 503(c) organization, we are making 
a positive impact in our community. 

We are so very proud of  the success we have had with our flagship program, The Jordan’s Way Foundation 
Scholarship Program. It’s because of  donors like you, that Jordan’s Way Foundation has had the good fortune of  
being able to award $21,000 in scholarships to 14 amazing high school seniors graduating from the high schools 
in the Montgomery County, MD Northeast Consortium. 

We have also been able to provide support to other non-profit organizations with similar missions of  helping 
to end gun violence in our nation and especially among our youth. This year, we supported and participated in the 
Gun Violence Awareness Bridge Walk hosted by DMV Mothers Like Me, a non-profit established and operating by 
Donna Haynes. DMV Mothers Like Me works to provide information on resources for gun violence survivors and 
their families as they navigate through the process of  recovery. Jordan’s Way Foundation also continued to provide
financial support to March for Our Lives as they continue to fight against gun violence. In October, we supported 
the Christian Roberts Foundation by attending their Sneaker Ball Fundraiser event. Jordan’s Way Foundation 
Executives, Tina and Peter Radway were among the Christian Roberts Foundation 2023 Overcomers Award 
Recipients.

We are so grateful to have supporters like you making it possible for us to continue to give back to the 
community in meaningful ways. As we embark upon the 5th anniversary of  Jordan’s death, we ask for your 
continued prayers and support as we maneuver through this difficult and challenging period in our lives. And while 
we reflect on a wonder year behind us, we are focused on the great work ahead of  us. Therefore, we are reaching 
out to ask if  you would be willing to make a special 2023 year-end contribution to help us continue to impact the 
community in lasting ways. A gift of  $25, $50, $75, or $100 will go a long way towards helping us build upon our 
existing programs and pursue new opportunities for supporting the community.

You can easily give online at www.jordanswayfoundation.org. Just click on the red “Donate” button at the top 
of  the home page. Please share this letter with your friends, families, co-workers, and associates to help us cast a 
wider net to potential donors. Again, we love you and thank you so very much for your generous support.

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and a Very Happy, Healthy, and Prosperous New Year!!

From The Jordan’s Way Foundation Team

Happy Holidays!

http://www.jordanswayfoundation.org/



